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Muccio

My family and I would like to object to the demolition of 38 Frognal Lane and the plans to build such a big 

building in its place that will take up most of the green land that is there. 

the proposed structure will not only be an eyesore but also not proportionate to the land. It will also block the 

views of greenery we currently have from across the street and it will overshadow the street view and other 

neighbours.

The proposed basement structure is in opposition to the Reddington & Frognal Neighbourhood Plan due to the 

impact it will have on watershed and ground-water levels, detrimental to neighbours further down the hill.
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